
9 
HopeWest 

May 23, 2016 

Dear Pamela, 

It is with warm appreciation that we received your donation of $20.00. Each 
gift we receive deepens the commitment of our community and represents an 
investment in HopeWest. This in tum allows us to provide all families facing 
serious illness and loss with extraordinary care - the kind of care we all want 
for our loved ones. 

You will never know the families who will be touched by your kindness, but 
one act of generosity can change the course of a life. At the heart of hospice 
is a spjrit of car_ing;it is part of everyth1ng we do. Your support provides the 
inspiration that ignites this spirit and we are forever grateful. 

With gratitude, 

Debbie Horwitz 
Vice President of Development 

Please retain for your tax records. No goods or services were received for this charitable 
contribution. HopeWest Tax ID #84-1207388 

Hope West periodically publishes donor recognition materials and your name may appear in 
these publications as Pamela Grow unless you notify us otherwise or have already notified us. 

Dedicated to profoundly changing the way our community 

experiences serious illness and grief - one family at a time. 
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